
 

 

Adam Price AM  

National Assembly for Wales 

Cardiff Bay 

Cardiff 

CF99 1NA 

 

15 September 2016 

 

Dear Adam 

Thank you for your letter, dated 1 September 2016, stating your concerns about the Tai Cantref 

Housing Association takeover by Wales and West Housing Association. I also note your call for my 

committee to undertake an inquiry into the situation and the involvement of Welsh Government in 

the process. 

As Chair of the Equalities, Local Government and Communities Committee, I am keen for our work 

to reflect the issues of the day facing communities across Wales. To support my understanding of 

the matters you have raised, I have requested my officials to undertake further investigation and to 

report back to me as soon as possible.  

In the meantime, I have copied your letter to Nick Ramsey AM, Chair of the Public Accounts 

Committee (PAC), given that the issue raised in your letter lends itself more naturally to the work of 

PAC’s remit. I understand that PAC will be considering potential future inquiries at its meeting on 

19 September. 

I will be back in touch with you in due course.  

Kind regards 

  

John Griffiths AC / AM 

Cadeirydd / Chair 


